

Stawell Landfill Newsletter

August 2017 Update

We wish to provide a general update on recent developments at the Stawell Landfill. We plan to issue a newsletter update to our neighbours and other stakeholders 4 times each year, and monthly during the movement of the overfill material.

Winter Conditions

During the winter period the site has experienced muddy conditions. This is the case at all landfills. We are close to installing a grid that has been designed to shake mud off trucks. This has been built specifically for use in a landfill environment and is rated to Australian Standards.

Before we know it the site will be dry and our attention will turn to ensuring we control dusty conditions!

Moving of the overfill

As expected the wet conditions throughout August have hampered us with this project.

Access and safe work for our staff have been the prime focus. With the improvement in the weather we have started making headway on this project again.

While we were not making progress on this project we completed other site tasks. This is important as it allows us to dedicate more resources at the overfill project when conditions allow.

We will continue to provide updates on this project and work as hard as possible to complete the works. If you have any con-

cerns or wish to report any impacts please contact us so that we can take steps to remove or reduce the impact. Our office can be contacted on 5561 1195.

Did you know?

Cell 4 at the Stawell Landfill is currently being designed. Landfill cell development is a time consuming process with several third parties involved.

Cell 4 will be located in the eastern portion of the quarry void and some shaping of the rock resource in this area will be required. We will notify residents of these works in advance.

We have had preliminary meetings with EPA Victoria regarding our concept designs for Cell 4 and are entering the detailed design phase. The completed design is then reviewed by an independent environmental auditor to ensure it meets the EPA best practice requirements. The verified plans are then submitted to EPA Victoria for final approval. Once the final approval is obtained the construction of Cell 4 can commence.

Email receipt of newsletter

If you would like to receive this quarterly newsletter by email please email your address to info@swrecycling.com.au.